# ARKANSAS STATE MISSIONS ADVOCATE TYLER FREEMAN



### April 2025 Update

The Lord truly blessed us with a wonderful April! Not only were we able to celebrate Christ's Resurrection with our sponsoring church, but we were also able to share about State Missions in 8 different meetings. I am thankful that all three district ladies meetings that we visited voted to send their next quarter's offering to the May Missions goal! It was also a blessing to be a part of the Easter Egg Outreach at Primera Iglesia Bautista on Saturday, April 12th, where State Missionary Alejandro Moreno is serving. Approximately 25 kids heard the Gospel and then were able to hunt Easter eggs. Another highlight for April was the opportunity to celebrate Mary Grace's grandfather's 95<sup>th</sup> birthday on April 13<sup>th</sup>. We were blessed to attend service with him, and I was given the opportunity to share about State Missions and preach at Pleasant Hill MBC in Provo where he attends!

## **April Travels**

### Sat. April 5th

• Arkansas Youth Conference in Little Rock

### Sun. April 6th

• Morning: Center Point MBC in Hazen

### Tues. April 8th

• Central District Ladies @ Summit BC in Pine Bluff

### Thur. April 10th

• Friendship District Ladies @ Macedonia MBC in Rison

### Sun. April 13th

• Morning: Pleasant Hill MBC in Provo

### Mon. April 21st

• Lonoke Mission Rally @ NLR MBC in North Little Rock

### Thurs. April 24th

• North Central District Ladies @ Maxville MBC in Cave City

### Sun. April 27th

• Morning: Bethany MBC in White Hall



Some of the kids hunting Easter Eggs at Primera Iglesia Bautista on Sat. April 12<sup>th</sup>!

# Arkansas State Missions

Despite the really bad weather plaguing the state, the Arkansas Youth Conference sponsored by East Union MBC still met on Saturday, April 5<sup>th</sup>. It was a wonderful opportunity to share about Arkansas State Missions!

# May Missions Offering

As we reflect on the blessings of April, the calendar has now turned to May, which means it's Missions Month! We want to continue to urge our churches to prayerfully consider taking a special offering to go towards the May Missions goal. This year, we have set the goal at \$60,000, and we have faith that the churches will respond and we will exceed the goal! Because of the monthly deficits that the salary fund has been experiencing, the May Missions Offering goes a long way each year to help offset those deficits. Would you please prayerfully consider giving this year?

# **Looking Ahead!**

At this time, we just have a couple of open appointments on Sunday evenings in June and are now scheduling appointments for July and August. We are available to visit your church on Sunday mornings, Sunday evenings, Wednesday nights, or anytime you may be having a special event, if it fits our schedule. If you would like me to come and speak at your church, missions rally, associational meeting, etc., please contact me at the information below.



(870) 403-6768